
We welcome you 
to…..

The Space and Naval Warfare Systems Center Atlantic, in 
collaboration with the South Carolina Lowcountry Chapter of the 
Armed Forces Communications Electronics Association (AFCEA) 

facilitates the very successful Palmetto Cyber Defense 
Competition (PCDC) each spring at Trident Technical College.   

Cyber in the Middle is designed to allow 8th Grade Middle School 
Students an opportunity to have a special look into the PCDC 
competition and provide the students with age appropriate, 

engaging and hands-on Cyber activities to create greater interest 
and build excitement about Cybersecurity.  
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